
FOR FIRST and SECOND GRADE FAMILIES 
 
 
June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
 The Reading Specialist Team at Lincoln School has created the Summer Reading 
Challenge for 2017.  These activities will help promote reading and comprehension skills to 
avoid the “summer slide.”   We encourage students to read 15-30 minutes five days a week to 
keep their skills sharp.   
 
There are a few reading incentive activities that reward students for their efforts. Parent links 
and guiding information are provided. Please take advantage of your child’s Reading A-Z 
account and the Rutherford Public Library this summer.  You can also view our websites for 
more information.  Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Happy Reading! 
 
Darlene Monochello, Paula Risoli, and Nicole Uryniak  
Lincoln’s Reading Specialists 
 
  



 
	

	
Summer	Reading	Challenge	

	
How many different genres of books can you read?   

Check off each genre as you finish each book. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

Genre Check when 
finished 
reading 

Did you 
enjoy? 
Y/N 

Fiction   
    Science Fiction   
    Mystery   
    Sports Fiction   
    Fantasy   
    Historical 
Fiction 

  

    Romance   
    Horror   
    Comic Book   
    Poetry   
Nonfiction   
    Biography   
    Autobiography   
    How To   
    Science   
    History   
    Cookbooks   
    Travel    


